
To whom it may concern, 
 
As a voter in the electorate, I wish to voice that I DO NOT want an Extension to the Emergency Bill 
until 31st of October 2022. 
 
We have been ravaged by floods and tragedy. Vaccination status is no longer important. Community 
spirit does not discriminate against vaccinated or non-vaccinated. 
 
Places of business are suffering as non-vaccinated are not welcome. 
 
Mandates have caused stress, staff shortages, job shortages and mental health issues. 
 
COVID 19 was the 38th leading cause of death in 2020  
https://www.abs.gov.au/statistics/health/causes-death/causes-death-australia/latest-release  
 
It is time to stop the suffering. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Pauline Leech 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 215

Page No. 1




